
 

SOME OF US DANCED FOR THE CORONATION 
OTHERS TOOK TEA AT THE MANOR 

Fun in Red, White and Blue 
 

Our ballroom dancing group 

had great fun this month, 

celebrating the coronation in 

true red, white and blue style. 

Everyone loved the music and 

the great mix of dancing - 

including Ballroom, Latin 

American and party dances.  

And it was all followed by a 

delicious celebration buffet.  
The group meets every Friday 

afternoon if you’d like to join in.    

All abilities are welcome and the classes are very relaxed and sociable, though we 
can’t promise another coronation celebration just yet!    

 

Plenty of Excursions and Holidays to enjoy with us too 
 

 

Members of our excursions’ group 

recently had a lovely visit to 

Hughenden Manor.  On a sunny day, 

in beautiful scenery, they learnt 
about its history and the Disraeli 

family, with Gladstone dropping in 

as well.  Then a lunch in its café 

before a stop at Marlow as well.  

Others are off to St Albans next to 

enjoy its cathedral, park and town 

buildings, and at the time of writing 

there were a few places left for a 

trip to the Isle of Wight as well!   

 

And maybe Ukelele! On a different note, if you can play a few chords on a ukulele 

there may well be a group to join at the end of June.  If you’re retired or semi-retired, 

don’t forget we have around over 80 different activities for one membership fee.  It’s 

£25 for the rest of our membership year to September - why not give us a try! 
 

www.basingstokeu3a.org 

email    basingstokeu3aenquiries@gmail.com 

or phone        07787 520 281 
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